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 Neighborhood’s Special Investigation Unit and Cotiviti 
Neighborhood News – July 2022 

 

In 2021, Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island’s (Neighborhood’s) Special Investigation Unit retained 
Health Management Systems Inc. (HMS) to conduct periodic reviews of claims paid for healthcare services to 
ensure the integrity of the paid claims, including coding validation, payment accuracy, and compliance with 
regulations, policies, contractual requirements and utilization standards.  Recently, HMS was acquired by 
Cotiviti and provider notifications will be updated accordingly with the new corporate branding.   
 
Future overpayment determination letters from Neighborhood that were previously branded 

with      will now be branded with .   
 

 
 
 


